OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 29 201

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 2588 without my signature.

This bill requires unlicensed individuals employed by entities with a “company
license” to obtain their own separate independent insurance adjuster licenses.

I am not convinced that an overhaul of the current licensing system is
warranted. If a need can be demonstrated that individual licensure of these

individuals is necessary, I would be willing to consider such an approach.

Sincerely,

GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. * SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNITA 95814 « (916) 445-2841



